PUBLIC HEARING

Section 511 of the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 1998 requires that all
public housing authorities in the nation create and file an Agency Plan each year. The
Agency Plan is an electronic template comprised of information from a Five-Year Plan
and an Annual Plan. The Athens Housing Authority has developed its 2021 draft Annual
Plan in compliance with the above Act. In addition, the Five-Year and Annual Capital

Fund Plan has been updated in compliance with 24 CFR Part 905.

This Annual Agency Plan and Capital Fund Plan will be available for review beginning
Monday, February 8, 2021. Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic, please request a
copy to review by contacting us wvia phone at 706-425-5300 or via email at

athenshousing@athenshousing.org. In addition, copies will be available for review

beginning Monday, February 8, 2021, at Comer City Hall in Comer, Georgia.

Written comments regarding the Agency Plan and Capital Fund Plan can be emailed to
the above email address or hand-delivered or mailed to the Athens Housing Authority,
300 S. Rocksprings Street, Athens, GA 30606. In addition, comments can be personally
presented during a Public Hearing called by the Board of Commissioners to be held on
Thursday, March 25, 2021, at 4:30 p.m., in the Board Room of the Athens Housing
Authority, 300 S. Rocksprings Street, Athens, Georgia.



